
From: Ailsa Teasdale
To: Planning
Subject: FW: 18 171 R3 north and south side of A171 west of th entrance to Moorcock Farm
Date: 01 May 2018 09:30:05

 
 
From: Gerard Lyth  
Sent: 26 April 2018 09:50
To: Ailsa Teasdale
Subject: 18 171 R3 north and south side of A171 west of th entrance to Moorcock Farm
 
Hi Ailsa,
 
I’ve talked to Briony today to talkabout the drainage at this location. The design should allow the
highway drainage to find its way to a ditch or soakaway. Until a suitable design has been agreed,
I cannot approve this variation of condition.
 
 

 
 
Ged Lyth
Project Engineer
Area 3 Whitby
Highways
North Yorkshire County Council
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